
 
 

 
 
 
 
Date: ________ 

 

Notification of substantial radiation exposure to patient 

Hello,  

As per Los Angeles General Policy 1.23, this is a notification to the patient about a 

substantial radiation exposure. 

This is to notify that you or the patient listed below had received 11490.32 mGy dose on 

2/16/22 because of medical procedure which required the use of fluoroscopy.  

Kindly follow up with your physician if there is any development of skin rash on the area 

shown on the attached letter “Patient Education for Skin Monitoring”.  

 

Patient JOHN SMITH;  

Patient ID: 1234567 

 

Sincerely,  

Los Angeles General Medical Center 
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2051 Marengo Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90033 

 
Tel: (323) 409-2800 
Fax: (323) 441-8030 

 
 

To provide world-class care and 
education for all in our community. 

 
 

Health Services 

www.dhs.lacounty.gov 
 

 

 
 
 


